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Kevin Malloy’s Mig 3 in 1/48%" scale

We had 20 members at the October meeting. Kevin Malloy returned as a visitor and he expressed his interest
in joining our membership and contributing to our activities. Welcome Kevin. He is also an IPMS member and
attended the recent Nationals in Omaha. His main interests are 1/48™" aircraft and 1/350% ships.

Twenty five year pins were received from the National office. John Estes got one of them but his 25" year was
back in 1992. Others were Michael Drapes, Jim McDaniel, Duane Velasquez, Gustav Hebrok, and Roy Lingle.

The September Bassett Place show was put to bed and the November show was discussed. John Estes
reminded the group that the November event is a Veteran’s Day event and to bring related models to honor
that day. John Noack, Director of Local Chapters has sent us the insurance for the November event so we are
ready to go. | just need to sign the contract with Bassett Place.
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Sal Samanegio’s M-3 Half track

Sergio Morales sent a very nice Thank you to the club for accepting him and his nephew J. R. Morales to the
Club and our activities. Sergio will b moving to Artesia, NM soon. Sergio submitted many car models to the
Displays and for inclusion in the GLUE. Good luck and the Best to you., Sergio.

Richard Macias’s Hawkeye in 1/72nd scale
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Jose Patino’s Westland Lysander in 1.48" scale

Thanks to Steve Herren for the photos for this issue..

Kevin Malloy’s P-400 in 1/48yj scale.
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Steve Herren’s Dai-Wo Fighter

| missed putting Richard Macias’s A3D in last month’s issue so | have included it this month/
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Richard Macias’s A3D Sky Warrior in 1/7nd scale.

On the Tables

Not as many models photographed this month but I included all that were taken.

Kevin Mallory brought two 1/48t" scale models to show. One was a Monogram P-39 done as a P-400 on
Guadacanal in 1942. The other was a MiG 3. | did not get the info on the kit used but it was unusual in that |
do not remember ever seeing this model at any of our meetings. Kevin also had very nice PT Boat in the box
to show. He had many of the pieces put together and they fit so well, | thought it was a work in progress.
Steve Herren had a model of a Dai —~Wo fighter built from the Disney series of new Sci Fi kits.

Richard Macias brought a 1/72"¢ scale Fujimi E-2C Hawkeye. ”Scratch built some decals.”

Jose Patino brought a 1/48%" scale Westland Lysander Mk Il built from the Hawk kit.

Sal Samaniego brought a 1/35% scale M3 Halftrack as a Work in Progress as | believe that he will add figures
and more detail to the background. No info on kit used was given.
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Kevin Malloy

CarIo-s Mendoza Jose C. Dias

Richard Macias Jose Patino
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Michael Garcia Michael Kennedy Michael Drapes

Michael Garcia Carlos Delgado
Other pictures were taken but my photo skills even with cropping and enhancing did not work to suit me.

Our next meeting is on November 6 at 7000 Edgemere at 2:00. Plans and info on the November 12 display
and show at Bassett Place will be discussed. The December meeting is usually our month to elect officers.
| have not discussed with the current officers what they wish to do about serving another year.

We have had a few complaints about the GLUE, but no one has offered to take over the publication of the
newsletter. My idea is, you don’t like, you do it, but you do it on your own just like | had to when Gene
Forsythe retired and moved. | think this is the eighteenth year | have done it, 1999 to 2017.



